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Firstly, the Road Accident Fund (RAF) has
implemented a new, challenging process for

claim lodgement. The requirements now
include attaching various documents, such as

a comprehensive accident report and
hospital/medical records, before you can even

lodge your claim directly with the RAF. 



We understand that it can be nearly
impossible for claimants to have all these

documents readily available when filing for
the first time. However, with Kruger & Co

Attorneys' Pre-Lodge Department and our
highly qualified paralegals, we can help you

overcome these obstacles. 



Our team conducts thorough investigations
to ensure that your claim is properly lodged

with the Road Accident Fund, even if you
don't have all the necessary documents

readily available. Don't let the new process
discourage you - contact us today and let us

handle your claim professionally and
efficiently.




Hello everyone!



I hope you're all staying warm during this
cold and wet winter season. We've been
working tirelessly behind the scenes to

secure our client's  right to compensation,
but today, there are a few important updates

we'd like to share with you.  Head on over.  








We're thrilled to welcome attorney Mrs. Celeste
Wolpe-Munitz to our Kruger & Co family. 






























With over 20 years of experience in High Court
Litigation, Celeste specializes in Personal Injury

Law, particularly Third Party Claims against entities
like the Road Accident Fund, PRASA, COCT,

Transnet, and more. She takes pride in
representing clients from all walks of life and

strives for fair outcomes. 



At Kruger & Co, we are committed to
providing you with top-notch legal

representation and protecting your rights. 
If you have any questions or need assistance,
please don't hesitate to reach out to us. Your

satisfaction is our priority.



Stay warm and take care!

Now for some exciting news! 


